
Learning Support Assistant (LSA)   (HLTA qualified considered) 

LSA – Point 4 – 32.5 hours per week  

44 weeks per year (term time only does not include inset days)           Actually salary £17,133.20 
 
We are looking for a Learning Support Assistant to join our friendly and hard-working team. A 

strong, existing HLTA would be considered. 

We are a caring and supportive, two-form entry Catholic school in Southchurch. We are looking for: 

● an enthusiastic and motivated person who has experience of working in a school  

● an excellent team worker who can be flexible when needed  

● proactive, skilled adults who can interact with pupils and support their development with 
love and care 

● for existing HLTAs, someone who is confident teaching a whole class of children and is able 
to be flexible and adaptable 

● a person who reflects on their practice and aims to explore ways of improving 
● someone to support the teaching of a broad and balanced curriculum aimed at helping 

pupils achieve their full potential in all areas of learning 

● contribution to the planning of differentiated learning activities for individuals, delivering 

activities inside or outside the classroom  

● somebody who is happy to support the loving, Christian ethos of the school 

In return we can offer: 

● the opportunity to work with a lovely, diverse group of children 

● the opportunity to work with experienced and motivated staff who have good and 

outstanding practice 

● the opportunity for professional development 

● a supportive environment where everyone works together to ensure the best possible 

outcomes for children. 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expect all staff and 

volunteers to support this commitment. Please contact the school office to arrange a visit and collect 

an application pack. 

Closing date: Monday 21st October 2024 (10am)      Interviews: 23rd to 25th October     

Contact details: 01702 414200 or email office@sacredheart.southend.sch.uk    
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